
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

April 25, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company), are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 88.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 88.1 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 88.2 1st Revised Sheet No. 88.2 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued April 25, 2014 to become effective on and after May 25, 2014.    
 
The Company is filing the Solar Rebate tariff to allow an inspection by an authority having jurisdiction (AHJ) to 
occur after June 30th, but no later than July 31st, while allowing the customer to retain the rebate rate of $2.00 
per watt.  The amount of time required by the AHJ’s to complete an inspection is, largely, outside of a 
customer’s control, and allowing the inspection to occur after June 30th is consistent with the Company’s 
existing solar rebate tariff treatment of the Company’s meter installation.   
 
A variance request is also being filed to support this tariff change.    
 
This proposed change has been discussed with Staff although they have not been able to conduct a complete 
review or express their opinion of the change. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Associate General Counsel 
 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Dan Beck, MPSC 
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